UszmalsaSeunjunnaiafisuinenay

= o a, 4 o = =
1599 LAUNSIUANALSEUNLSISUUNIALSEUN 2/2564

o o a a 7] P = o =l = =l
m'm*ffﬁiaLiﬂunqamwmﬁLﬁﬂquﬂﬂaﬂlﬂﬁUﬁznﬁﬂLiaa MsaGeuilsadounaidoui 2/2564
w o = 4 ' - ° - ! =i & T w ¢
a3dud 18 wardnieu 2564 Feszyalsaseusnlavimiassunisaounlsniouduaiuiunia 13
ar Ll o s L7 = al al = u‘; 1ar ar A v
Funnau 2564 Wudull dwsutnGoussiudsoufng uasauaiusInisi 4 unsian 2565 LHuduld
@ a el s o T | o F - & [
dusuinssulsyaudnwity agelsiany Tugrwaneruunaniunisalveslsadatalisalalsun
= & as e | z 4wy w
2019 Amsdsuudas de Tnrswudslialalsuraieiugival (Omicron) Tulseinelne Falaaiig
] ' - & ' o P ' =l = PV I T
anuninasedewndluningy Bnnslugrsduanvimsinuuinwud yrainsvedlsaseuiinansiabududnfe
é’ ol o = =f =y = = -J =
Walasalalsun 2019 f1uau 1 978 mdlsaseudslanatsaunnsmnuunvanlunisitaseunlsasey
=i 5 :I! AII T e g') - & al 1 =i Iﬂ; L7
anaTmils wasielviiannudulalunisussdivanunisaind wirmegamaniatlndifagiinsdoys
YpIUsEVNVUIIUIULIN TI91992NILAANITUNTSZUINTUDN N19l59SEUTAAUIIAITIANISITBUNS
' P ' H = i o
douzuuvuasuladdalladlunou wazvaidaunslaseuiilsaieuniadeud 2/2564 aanluidy

4

@ W o v Y
AUAUNIN 10 UnT1AK 2565 ﬂn‘:zﬂ"u'ﬂu

= = = ar | 2/ ar = o = e? 3 c?
TuFgunieluiangiu warveedsviugUnnsssdmiunisiuasunlasiitiafu visdnig
lssSoumilsfisrnuvaenieluguameoninGeududdy wesninduegninvuiunasesudila

= ¢ = ~ o v e '
tanudnluvesmsiddgundasiuniell venszrsemuguawiauwnnnviiu

a 4 ol
Usene ad Jun 8 sulnAu 2564

(W9ns0l MIndauysnd)

o | = = Gl =J
sesfguenstedrinsuasnsguamnw UURwinT

o

O8NS



Announcement from Bangkok Christian College
Regarding Postponement of School Reopening

Second Semester, Academic Year 2021

According to the earlier announcement from Bangkok Christian College regarding the
reopening of the school for Second Semester, Academic Year 2021, secondary level would have
reopened on Monday, 13 December 2021 and primary level would have reopened on Tuesday,
4 January 2022.

However, the situation regarding Coronavirus Disease 2019 has changed again. A new
Coronavirus variant (Omicron) has been found in Thailand, causing concern to society as a whole.
Also, during the past week, it was confirmed that a member of school personnel has been infected
with coronavirus.

To ensure a thorough assessment of the situation, the school has postponed reopening
until after the New Year’s holidays during which time there would be a lot of travel which might
spread the virus. The school has decided to continue online learning for the time being. The
reopening of the school for Second Semester, Academic Year 2021 is rescheduled for
Monday, 10 January 2022 for all grade levels.

The school apologizes to students, parents and teachers for the changes that have
occurred. However, the school is taking everyone’s safety into account and sincerely hopes that
everyone will understand the need for this change.

Please keep yourselves safe and informed. And may God bless you and your family with

good health.

This announcement made on 8 December 2021

Ay

(Mrs.Waraporn Subsomboon)
Deputy Director of Academic Affairs

and Acting Director



